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Welcome

The Officers and Committee offer a hearty welcome 
to all our new members and a big thank you to our 
existing members who have renewed again this 
season. Our existing members already know that 
we have two fantastic fisheries and so we hope our 
new members enjoy our fisheries and the friendly 
family atmosphere we try to encourage.

Fishery News

The ropes above the small lake at Lambourne have now been completed.
A solar powered aeration system has been installed in the small lake at Beauchamps and is now under 
evaluation, with data already gathered, it appears to meet our requirements and another may be installed 
in the main lake.
Fishing continues to be very good at both fisheries, plenty of carp being caught at Lambourne, however we 
do not seem to get any photographs coming through and lots of really good fish at Beauchamps. The large 
bream have now been moved to the main lake and are doing well. There are still plenty of big fish in the 
small lake. Some really exceptional barbel have been caught in the main lake, several in the 4lbs+ range.

Fish Fund

The committee would like to thank our members, 
match team and match anglers for contributing to 
our fish fund. This now stands at £1967, over £1500 
has been donated by the match anglers, through 
donating winnings, raffle money at matches, 
Tuesday match anglers donations, fishing tackle 
donations and onward selling.



Angling Trust

It’s with great pleasure to inform everyone that the guys who have spent hours 
constructing the ropes at Lambourne small lake have finished and this would 
not have been possible without the help/funding from #anglingtrust


